From: King, John W.

Sent: Friday, July 22, 2011 8:22 AM

To: Tindle, James A,

Cc: Burns, William A.

Subject: RE: Approval Needed - Compact Excavator

Approved by fleet
~~~~~ Original Message-----
From: Tindle, James A.
Sent:  Wednesday, July 20, 2011 2:35 PM
To: King, John W. .
Subject: Approval Needed - Compact Excavator

<< File: Compact Excavator.doc >>

New unit will replace BT-20671 (2002 Caterpillar).



